
Dear Racquetball Player- 
 
You should have recently received your final confirmation and newsletter with a racquetball article included. 
 
We wanted to reach out to racquetball players separately with additional information, since we will be playing at a new 
venue this year.   It is important that we get everyone to the correct location and convey some scheduling changes. 
 
The new venue will be the Longview Recreation Center in Spring Hill, TN on Monday, June 25th and Tuesday, June 
26th.  Maryland Farms was not available to us this year and other county courts are not suitable for tournament play. 
 
Therefore, we will be playing on two courts at Longview.  We wanted to keep the tournament in Williamson County as 
we know some of you play multiple sports.   
 
Playing on two courts will slow things down a bit, so we will be shifting two singles groups so that the tournament ends 
around 4:30pm each day.  Men’s 60-64 and 70-74 age groups will play their singles on Tuesday, June 26th.   Without this 
change, play would wrap up about 8pm Monday night.  We will start doubles on Tuesday around noon.  Once we have 
all corrections in from the confirmations, we will be putting together the exact schedule.   
 
We will shoot you another e-mail when the schedule and start times are completed, so that you can check this on our 
website (www.tnseniorolympics.com) .  Age groups will be spread out so it is important that you do check. 
 
Additional Information: 
Address- 
Longview Recreation Center 
2909 Commonwealth Drive, 
Spring Hill, TN 37174  
 
Spring Hill is the southern part of Williamson County so please keep that in mind when booking hotels.  From the 
downtown Franklin area, the trip is approximately 20 minutes, provided traffic is not heavy. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and flexibility.   Please let us know of questions. 
 
Christine Dewbre 
christine@tnseniorolympics.com 
 
 


